
Aylsham High School 
Part of Aylsham Learning Federation 

It takes a whole community to educate a child 

This year our Open Evening is going virtual!  This Zoom event is for current Year 6 students 

and their parents, interested in applying to Aylsham High School starting September 2021. 

Please make sure you book your place on to our Zoom event to hear from staff and  

students why Aylsham High School has such a great reputation. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aylsham-high-school-opening-evening-2020 -tickets-121522052731 

        Virtual      
Open Evening 

For prospective students and their parents 

Wednesday 7 October 2020 

6.30pm 

Presentation by  

Executive Headteacher,  

Mr D Spalding 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/aylsham-high-school-opening-evening-2020-tickets-121522052731

